
 

 

 

2 September 2021 

 

Dear Music Community 

 

We invite you to this year’s Music Dinner which is themed Thoroughly Modern Musicals The 

theme was chosen by the Year 12 Music Seniors with musicals written from 2000 in mind. The event 

will be held in Eton Hall on Friday 15 October from 6:00pm - 9:30pm. 

 

Tickets for adults are $70 per head and students $60 per head and are available only via Flexischools 

(www.flexischools.com.au). For catering purposes, it is imperative you include any dietary 

requirements and payments are made by 5pm, 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/

